





# SALTCOATS SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

### **FUNDRAISER**

Mom's Pantry packages will be sent home October 8th and are due back to school on Monday, October 20th.

Packages include a catalogue & order form to show family and friends.

There is also an online purchasing option. Due to the Canada Post strike, we are encouraging buyers

to use the online purchasing option, so it will be easier to get the orders to the company for processing.

Customers will have the choice of purchasing a variety of items. The profits from this fundraiser will go towards replacing aging Physical Education equipment.

### **EDUCATION WEEK**

Education Week is October 19th to 25th. This year's theme is Seeds of Learning, Roots to Success. We will be hosting a Family Night on Thursday, October 23th from 5:30 pm until 7:00 pm.

Each classroom will feature an activity that relates to this year's theme.

The Book Fair will be open as well until 7:00 pm.



### **BOOK FAIR**

We will be hosting our annual Book Fair from October 22nd to 24th.

The Book Fair will be open during the noon hour on all three days, as well as extended hours on

October 22 - 3:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

October 23 - 3:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

### SCHOOL PICTURES

We are pleased to have Lifetouch back as our school photographer. The date for pictures is Friday, October 10 (Day 5).

Picture Retake Day is Wednesday, November 19th.



### **Upcoming Events**

October 8 - Hot Lunch

October 10 - Lifetouch Picture Day

October 13 - Thanksgiving, No School

October 14 - Professional Development Day. No School

October 22 - Hot Lunch

October 22-24 - Book Fair

October 31 - Halloween Parade

November 7 - Remembrance Day Service 2 p.m.

November 10 - Professional Development Day. No School

November 11 – No School, in Observance of Remembrance Day



# BIRTHDAY CALENDAR FUNDRAISER

The Saltcoats School Birthday
Calendar campaign is done for another
year. This is the 39th year the school
has been doing the Birthday Calendar
as a fundraiser. The
Committee would like to thank
the Grade 8 students who
called people to collect their
calendar information. We
appreciate your efforts!! Also,
a big thanks to the Committee for their
efforts in organizing this fundraising
campaign. The money raised goes
towards the Yearbook and pays for
over half the printing costs.

The Committee is looking for new members and a new co-ordinator for next school year. If you would like more information, please contact Bonnie Delanoy at 306-621-7007.

### **CROSS COUNTRY**

Mr. Walker and Mr. Gillis coached the Cross Country Team this year.

Deer Park was the first race of the year. Congratulations to the

following Mustang runners:

Top 10 Finishes:

U12 Boys - Royal F. - 10th

U13 Boys - Reid E. - 4th

U13 Girls - Dallas L. - 8th

U14 Boys - Jesse S. - 9th



41st Autumn Summit was held on Sept. 26th with over 700 runners competing throughout the day.

Top 10 Finishes:

U 12 Boys - Royal F. - 4th

U 13 Boys - Reid E. - 6th

A big thanks to all those who helped with the set-up, clean-up and all the different jobs that happen on Autumn Summit Day. It takes many volunteers to put on this great event and we appreciate all those who were able to help out.

District Cross Country was held on October 2nd in Melville.

Congratulations to Reid E. who placed 6th in the U13 Boys Category.

Congratulations to our entire team on a great season!

## **HOT LUNCH**

Hot Lunches will be starting in October with the first one on October 8th (Dominos Pizza).

October 22nd will be Subway.

Thank you to the Hot Lunch Committee for organizing the Hot Lunch Days.



### **VOLLEYBALL**

Volleyball Season is in full swing!

The Boys and Girls teams have upcoming games against Springside and MC Knoll. Thank you to Mrs. Kostelnyk & Mrs. Hoskins for coaching this year.



### HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES

All students who wish to dress up will participate in a costume parade on Friday, October 31st. Weather permitting, this will be outside in front of the school at 1 pm.

Everyone is invited to the parade.

Our Grade 7/8 Mustang Leadership Team are planning events for students in the afternoon.



### INTRAMURAL PROGRAM

A big thank you to Mr. Walker & Mr. Gillis for coordinating the Intramural Program this year. The Grade 6-8 teams will be participating in Cross Country for their first event. The Grade 3-5 teams will start their sport in mid-October.





### TERRY FOX WALK/RUN

On September 19th, we held our annual walk/run in honour of Terry Fox. Thank you to everyone

for supporting our Ice Cream Treat sale fundraiser. The total amount forwarded to the Foundation was \$184.00.







